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I-95 Northbound Temporary Ramp Closures  
The Delaware Department of Transportation (DelDOT) announces to motorists that inspections of the recently 
completed construction will require temporary short-term ramp closures for both I-95 northbound and southbound 
on and off ramps next week.  
 
 
 
Dates and Location (weather permitting):  
 
Wednesday February 8: I-95 NB on and off ramps, starting at Exit 6 MLK off ramp and proceeding north to the 
MLK Boulevard on-ramps, Delaware Ave. off ramp, Adams St./10th Street on-ramp, Delaware Ave. on ramp and 
slip ramp and US 202 off ramp.  One ramp at a time will be closed. (9 AM to 1 PM)  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
For additional information for the I-95 Corridor Project, please visit restorethecorridor.com  

mailto:Robin.Bryson@delaware.gov
http://www.restorethecorridor.com/

